
School Site Workshop 

Monday, March 9, 2020 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will hold a School Site Workshop on Monday, March 9, 

2020.  The workshop will include the presentation of the School Improvement Plan, it could also 

include school data, climate data, safety information, new school initiatives, highlight existing 

programs or student presentations.   The Board invites public attendance.   

The workshop will be held Monday, March 9, at the following time, the session will last 

approximately 1.5 hours, at the following location: 

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Central Elementary School, 610 S.W. 5th Avenue, Okeechobee 

 

 

 


